
                       

  

 
Extracurricular Clubs Term 5&6 

20th April - 21st July 2022 
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
With next term just around the corner, Rhino Sports Academy are pleased to announce that 
our clubs using our new system (Class4Kids) are now up and running on our website. We are 
asking all parents/guardians to sign up using Class4Kids as soon as possible with the hope of 
it being a much smoother and easier experience for you. Once your account is created, you 
can then register for any clubs that run at The Good Shepherd.  
  
You can navigate to your school page through our website Rhino Sports Academy and select 
from our full list of available clubs on Class4Kids there. 
  
Ofsted/Childcare Vouchers  
We are also happy to announce that we are now Ofsted approved and we are now able to 
accept childcare vouchers and you can find us on the Government Childcare Scheme. We 
are able to accept these vouchers for all clubs and camps. We have registered with the 
following voucher providers so far: Sodexo, Kiddivouchers, Edenred, Computershare and 
Care4. However, if you use a different provider, please let us know and we will aim to 
register with them as fast as we can. 
  
Timetable Term 5&6 
  
 Monday 
 Dance Club YR/1/2- 3.15-4.15pm 
 
 
Wednesday  
Drama Club Y1-6- 3.15-4.15pm 
 
Friday  
Dance Club Y3-6- 3.15.4.15pm 
  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Frhinosportsacademy.co.uk%2Fgood-shepherd%2F&data=04%7C01%7Catreadgoldnelson%40tgs.nor.olicatschools.org%7C7fc962ebc68f44f631d308da0cee6361%7Cebe871265c13464fb0862761a534abfe%7C1%7C0%7C637836515247468784%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=4Fe6EA%2FTUdawFhWVlNn7kCApCKPMs%2BPD%2FMYut8R1yJU%3D&reserved=0


We really do hope your children have enjoyed this term with us, so for those who are 
currently registered for a club, you will be allocated a space for the final term, however, we 
do ask that you still register please. If you do not wish to continue on with the final term, 
please get in touch with us as soon as possible to let us know. This is so that we can ensure 
that all children who would like to partake are given the opportunity. 
  
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch via 
email enquiries@rhinosportsacademy.com or contact me directly on 07894713006. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, it makes working at Good Shepherd Primary School a 
real pleasure for the Rhino Team. 
 
Many thanks, 
Director 
 
Sam Mennell 
Rhino Sports Academy 
07894713006 
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